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MINUTES OF THE SENATE FEDERAL AND STATE AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Pete Brungardt at 10:30 a.m. on February 3, 2011, in Room 
144-S of the Capitol.

All members were present except:
Senator Steve Morris - excused  

Committee staff present: 
Jason Long, Office of the Revisor of Statutes
Dennis Hodgins, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Julian Efird, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Connie Burns, Committee Assistant

Conferees appearing before the Committee:
Senator Tom Holland
Ed Klumpp

Others attending:
See attached list.

The Committee Minutes for January 11,12,13,18, and 19 that were distributed on January 19, 2011, with 
no changes stand approved.

Introduction of Bills

Senator Tom Holland requested a bill introduction to implement E-Verify.

Senator   Abrams   moved that this request should be introduced as a committee bill. Senator   Faust-Goudeau   
seconded the motion. The motion carried.

Ed Klumpp requested a bill introduction regarding the police officers' version of Biased Policing.

Senator   Owens   moved that this request should be introduced as a committee bill. Senator   Longbine  s   
seconded the motion. The motion carried.

Chairman Brungardt requested a bill introduction on Biased Policing based on the Governor’s Task Force 
on Racial Profiling 2011 final report.

Senator   Brungardt   moved that this request should be introduced as a committee bill. Senator   Owens   
seconded the motion. The motion carried.

Senator Faust-Goudea requested the introduction of three bills: 
1. concerning notification of temporary custody hearings
2. concerning permanency planning
3. concerning placement in adoption proceedings

Senator Faust-Goudea moved that this request should be introduced as a committee bill. Senator Owens 
seconded the motion. The motion carried.

Chairman Brungardt discussed the schedule for the next couple weeks; the Biased Policing bills and the 
bill on discrimination will be heard next week. The following week on February 15, 16 and 17 will be the 
hearings on retail liquor license bill and discussion on all bills previously heard.

Chairman Brungardt welcomed Senator David Haley to the committee; he will be replacing Senator 
Marci Francisco.

The next meeting is scheduled for February 8, 2011. The meeting was adjourned at 10:43 a.m.
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